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PRESS RELEASE 
ON THE POSTPONEMENT OF THE PUBLIC FORUM ON 

KAMPUCHEA KROM TO JULY 6, 2014 
 
Exercising the spirit of the June 24, 2014 meeting of the Khmer Kampuchea Krom Buddhist, 
civic associations and non-governmental organizations, known as the Khmer Krom Coalition, 
the meeting decided to postpone the Public Forum on Kampuchea Krom to July 6, 2014 
instead. This means that the Public Forum remains on course as planned except the date has 
been changed from June 28 to Sunday July 6, 2014 (postpone one week). 
 
Enrollment to participate in the forum remains as normal. In regard to venue, it remains the 
same to be held at the Headquarters of the Khmer Kampuchea Krom Association for Human 
Rights and Development, KKHD, situated at Koak Khlieng village, Phnom Penh Thmei 
commune, Sen Sok district, Phnom Penh. For advance registrations, please call the following 
telephone numbers: 093 47 47 06, 012 93 36 49, 011 72 45 83, 012 90 88 82. 
 
Please be informed per information mentioned above and a request for an honor presence to 
you, the Buddhist monks and compatriots. 
 
             Phnom Penh, June 24, 2014 

  
 
 
 
 
 

The Khmer Kampuchea Krom Community, KKC 
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